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Dear Elaine, staff team and Governors, 

I’m writing on behalf of YCAT Members, Trustees and our family of schools to 

congratulate you on your incredibly successful Ofsted inspection in November 2022. 

Following its publication, it was a huge pleasure to read the final report this week 

about your ‘remarkable school’ and its outstanding overall effectiveness. The report 

must all feel clearly celebrates the exemplary education the school provides, and you 

extremely proud that it recognises your ‘relentless pursuit of excellence in all aspects 

of your work.’ 

It is clear that the children shone throughout the inspection due to the many 

wonderful comments that are made about them. This is testament to the high-quality 

education and the outstanding curriculum for personal development you ensure all 

children receive.  

We recognise the pressure you will all have felt ‘waiting’ for Ofsted and we hope that 

now you can all enjoy the verification and acknowledgement of your incredibly strong 

and highly effective school. 

Once again congratulations to you all. 

Your Sincerely. 

 

Jenny Baynes 

Chair of Trustees 

 


